
SEEKING THE  
DIVINE MERCY JESUS BILLBOARD?  

 

It’s currently located as you are going North on Hwy 75, 
before you get to Walmart. Be sure to look for it. The 
billboard is an outreach of our Divine Mercy prayer 
group, who meet at 10am on Wednesdays in the chapel 
at St. John. They would be happy for you to join them 
in praying the Rosary and the Divine Mercy chaplet.  

DAY OF FRIENDLY FOOD & CONVERSATION, based 
around the theme of Revelation: Natural & Divine, sponsored 
by the Alcuin Institute, will be held at St. John, Saturday, 
April 30, 9am-2pm. The four main topics will be What is 
Truth?, Relationship Between Faith & Reason, Scripture & 
Tradition, and Faith & Science. While this event is geared 
towards persons involved in teaching catechesis, anyone who 
would like to attend is invited, and there is no charge, howev-
er, because we serve food, we DO need you to RSVP  
at: alcuininstitute.org/events/north-vicariate-conference. You 
may also call Becky Holder, 918-307-4941, or email: 
becky.holder@dioceseoftulsa.org.  
 

THE CATHOLIC IMAGINATION FELLOWSHIP, 
sponsored by the Alcuin Institute, is a six-week paid integrat-
ed summer study/work program for university aged stu-
dents. It seeks to ‘thicken’ the moral imagination of partici-
pants and to equip them with practical skills to evangelize 
through narrative and beauty. To apply for the Catholic Imag-
ination Fellowship the following items must be received by 
May 1st: - Completed application form - Two (2) letters of 
recommendation (faculty and parish priest) - College tran-
script - Letter of intent. For more information, please visit 
online: www.alcuininstitite.org, or call 918-294-0920.  

ST. GREGORY’S ABBEY: Register now for 
the Day of Reflection, "A Day of Silence at 
the Abbey”, Saturday, April 30. We all need 
the occasional break from the noise and hustle 
of our daily routine. Cost is $30 (if prepaid) or 
$35 if paid at the door. Pre-registration is re-
quired. Lunch is included. Register and pay on 
our website at www.monksok.org, by calling 
(405) 878-5656 or emailing  
retreats@monksok.org. The day begins at 
8:30am with Mass in the Abbey Church and 
ends around 3pm after Adoration. If you are in 
the Oklahoma City or Shawnee area on Thurs-
days through Saturdays, you might consider 
stopping in at the Abbey to shop in their little 
market. Besides books and religious gifts, they 
have food items from their farm. The market is 
usually open Thursday, & Friday 1:30-4pm, 
and Saturday 9:30-11:30am AND 1:30-4pm. 
More information is available on their website 
(see above) or call  
405-878-5127. 

JUNE 10-12 CATHOLIC FAMILY CAMP-OUT 
Registration is open! The Catholic Family Camp-Out 
weekend will be at Robber's Cave State Park with  
opportunities to grow in faith, fellowship and fun. Regis-
tration and details are available at 
www.dioceseoftulsa.org/catholicfamily-weekend. Dead-
line to register your family is June 1.  


